
1SC Covid-19 Statement 2022  

1SC Guarding Ltd continues to monitor the 
impact of the Covid-19 pandemic   
We continue to monitor the impact of the pandemic and how 
evolving Government policy affects our sites and all stakeholders 
including the general public.   

The wellbeing of all remains our primary concern. 1SC managers 
are in daily contact with all our staff, reminding them about the 
importance of good hygiene and that they must follow NHS 
guidelines if they feel unwell without exception.   

We have taken a series of measures to help with the needs of all our stakeholders and the 
wider community in London during this unprecedented period.   

Current action includes:   

• Maintaining a 24/7 Control Room for our clients and continuing to provide essential 
security personnel cover.   

• Using our digital and social media networks to promote our current vacancies and 
latest updates. Please visit our website for the most up-to-date information.   

• Liaising with all stakeholders to better understand how they can assist with the NHS 
in its response to Covid-19, it’s in all our interest to think of others.   

• Continuing to provide security measures and monitoring across all our sites.   
• 1SC remains committed to helping its charities, this year 2022 Newbridge School and 

the WWF.   

Our aim is to continue to provide safety and security for all our clients and to our local 
community which is playing a vital role in ensuring those in need are getting the 
provisions they require.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact 1SC Guarding Limited if you have any queries 
regarding the steps, we are taking to help keep everyone safe, please contact: 
cathia@1sc.co.uk   
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